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Caedmon Primary School 

Children finish for the Christmas holiday on Friday 16th December 2016 at 3.00pm 

Children return to school on Tuesday 3rd January 2017 

Welcome 

Welcome to the final newsletter of 2016. 

It has, as always, been an extremely busy term. It has been pleasing to see all of 

the exciting events that have happened, particularly the nativities that have taken 

place over the last few weeks.  

I am pleased to confirm that attendance is rising and continues to do so. We have 

almost achieved our first whole school target of 96%. Unfortunately, we still have 

some pupils arriving late to school. As I stated in a previous letter, we will be   

introducing 'Beat the Bell' from January. This will be supported by Michelle Smith, 

Attendance Welfare Officer. Please ensure that your child arrives at school on 

time.  

I would also like to thank you for your support with the homework projects that 

have been created. It has been incredible to see the effort that has been put into 

them.  

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you, and your family, a lovely holiday. 

I look forward to seeing you all in January. 

Merry Christmas! 

Welcome 1 

Fundraising 1 

Governors 1 

Homework 2 

Awards 2 

Fundraising 

We would like to thank you all for the amazing    

contribution you have made to our fundraising      

efforts throughout this term. 

 

     We raised £261.36 for the Royal British 

     Legion Poppy Appeal. 

 

     We raised £215.00 for BBC Children in 

     Need. 

 

Our Christmas Fair raised £1635.00 for 

school funds.  This will enable us to               

continue to keep the cost of school trips to 

a minimum. 

Governors 

It has been a pleasure for myself, and other 

governors, to visit the school during this 

term. 

We are delighted to see the immaculate 

behaviour for learning and the quality of 

work produced by all pupils. The standard 

of writing is fantastic, as I am sure you will 

agree. 

The school continues to work hard on the 

targets we have set Mr McLean and his 

staff. It is pleasing to see that pupils are  

being challenged across the curriculum 

and overall attendance is rising.  

I hope that you all have a great time     

during the festive period.  

Merry Christmas! 

Steve Goldswain, Chair of Governors 

During 2017 we will be  

working with the NSPCC. 

 

To support their charity we 

will have a non-uniform day 

on Friday 6th January. 

 

Children can wear   

something green on this  

day for a donation of 50p 

Monday 20th February 2017 is 

a Professional Development 

day for staff. Children should 

not attend school on this day. 
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All children have the chance to achieve different pin badges.  The first award is bronze, followed by silver, 
gold and finally platinum.  Children can also be awarded with the Headteacher’s badge.   
 
To win this award, the child must: 

 Demonstrate the ‘Caedmon Characteristics’ 

 Have 100% attendance 

 Not get any minutes 

 Be in school and on time each day. 

AWARDS 

Class 11/11/2016 18/11/2016 25/11/2016 02/12/2016 09/12/2016 

Mrs Restorick Tia Ben Tia Faye  

Mrs Robinson Charlotte Darcie Keely Joshua Charlie 

Miss Cumming Liam Miley Isaac-James Ruby Mia 

Miss Cook Corey Aliyah Lily Aliyah Amy-Lou 

Miss Collis Poppy Gracie-Mai Maddison-Rose Macie Sofia 

Miss Smith Charlie Hope Lily-Mai Thomas Maks 

Miss Rogers Cole Keira Andrew Leon Shania 

Mrs Walker Grace Amelia Ryan Kacie Callum 

Miss Fox Ryan Kiera Tia Blake Alisha 

Miss Watts Jack Rose Gabrielle Summer Leah 

Mr Butters Caitlin Jessica Kai Nathan Leon 

Headteacher Preston (Y1)  Marco (Y4)  Jessica (Y4) 

Autumn Term Homework 

Year 1 

What Can Nanna & Granddad Remember? 

Year 2 

The Great Fire of London 

Year 3 

Ancient Egypt 

Year 4 

Why Is Grangetown Here? 

Year 5 

Where Would You Build a City? 

Year 6 

World War II 


